Dear Caroline,

Thank you for your email. | am in agreement that the lime tree at the front of your property needs
to be either felled or reduced significantly as soon as is practicable. You may choose not to take
the advice of the arboricultural consultant you employed that recommended removing the tree in
its entirety, but please be advised that if the tree were to fail you may be liable for any damage to
persons or property that may be caused.

You need no further interaction with Camden Council to proceed with either the 40% reduction or
the full tree removal.

Planning Technician: Please log as DD.

Tree officers: Copied in for info.

Please contact me if | can be of further assistance.
Kind regards

Nick Bell
Tree and Landscape Officer

Telephone: 020 7974 5939







